
WHITE DEER TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION
Meeting Minutes November 1, 2022
The regular monthly meeting of the White Deer Township Planning Commission was held on Tuesday, November 1, 2022 at the White Deer Township Municipal Building, 219l Creek Road, New Columbia. There was no business to discuss for the October meeting, therefore it was canceled.  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. by Stevan Wilver.
Members Present:  Stevan Wilver, Curtis Krebs, Greg Prowant, and Duane Kling.
Member Absent:  Barry Troxell.
Audience: Don Wilver, Jr.- Supervisor, and Carroll Diefenbach- Supervisor.
 
Motion made by Curtis Krebs to accept the September 6, 2022 Planning Commission Minutes, second by Greg Prowant, all in favor, minutes approved.  

Public Comment:   Carroll Diefenbach mentioned that he ran into Charlie Axtman, who is the engineer for the Silvermoon Hills Subdivision project. Mr. Axtman did not mention anything about the project to him.  The Planning Commission was informed by Robin Fox of the CK COG on October 3, 2022 that we would most likely be getting a large subdivision/land development project for our November meeting pending reviews being returned on time.  Charles Axtman submitted the application on Sept. 30, 2022 to them.  However, the plan was not ready to submitted to the Planning Commission for this meeting.  If the project does not get submitted by the December Planning Commission meeting, then they will have to ask for an extension.  

Don Wilver, Jr. stated that the Cellco v. White Deer Township case is on appeal with the 3rd District Court and PSATS is doing an amicus brief on our behalf.

New Business: None.  


Old Business: None

Motion to Adjourn Meeting was made by Greg Prowant, second by Duane Kling.
Meeting Adjourned 7:21 PM
Next Meeting December 6, 2022
Respectfully submitted, 
Ellie Koveleskie, Planning Commission Secretary
